
Oberson, Greg

From: Collins, Jay
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 5:23 AM
To: Swain, Ronald (EPRI)
Cc: Oberson, Greg
Subject: RE: Setting up a conference call on PNNL's ultrasonic leak path work on NA Nozzle #63

Greetings,

My apologies, I forgot the time difference for our PNNL folks. So it appears only eastern time zone afternoons are available on Tuesday (4/24) or
Thursday (4/26). Once again, please let us know what works best.

Thank you,
Jay Collins
(301)415-4038

From: Collins, Jay
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 4:27 PM
To: Swain, Ronald (EPRI)
Cc: Oberson, Greg
Subject: Setting up a conference call on PNNL's ultrasonic leak path work on NA Nozzle #63

Greetings,

I am following up on an action from our 4/11 call on upper head ultrasonic qualifications to set up a conference call related to PNNL's work on the
ultrasonic leak path on North Anna Nozzle #63. It looks like the week of April 23 would be the best for our folks in the Office of Regulatory
Research and Pacific Northwest National Labs. Tuesday (4/24) in the afternoon, Wednesday (4/25) in the morning hours or anytime Thursday
(4/25) work as options. Please let me know what you would prefer.

Thanks for your time,
Jay Collins
Sr. Materials Engineer
Piping and NDE Branch
US NRC
(301)415-4038
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